
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Jackie Clayton, Chief of Police  

DATE December 21,2021 

SUBJECT:  PD: IN THE MATTER OF SRUPLUSING A CITY VEHICLE , JC 
  

 

Request:  

Please accept this letter of request to surplus a 2010 Nissan Titan, VIN 1N6BA06A49N314849, 

to be donated to the City of Saltillo for $1.00.  The Saltillo Police Department has just become a 

member of the North Mississippi Narcotics Unit and needs an unmarked vehicle for their 

Narcotics Agent.  This truck was purchased with NMNU funds at the time of original purchase. 

This vehicle has approximately 130,000 miles and is no longer being used by the City of Tupelo. 

 

 

 

 


